
 
I owe Carolyn Shannon and her Exercise 
with Laughter program a big thank you 
for helping me stay mobile and in my 
own home for some time. 
 
I started joining the classes in the fall of 
2020, when I was 92, and have 
continued them for the past three years. 
   
The routines and gentle stretches 
definitely helped me maintain mobility. 
 
Jean Diebel 
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